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Legislative Update-Teresa Rosenberger, Lobbyist, Bernstein Shur 
 
We’re off to the races.  As of Thursday I had maybe 20% of the language of the bills, but late 
Friday afternoon a ton came out.  We still have many more Senate bills to go.  
 
Scheduled public hearings for this week; 
 
HB 48, Relative to Employee Protections From Covid-19 in The Workplace, PH 1/19/23, 1:00 
pm, House Labor, Industrial and Rehabilitative Services 
HB254, Relative to remote participation in Public Meetings Under the Right to Know Law, PH 
1/19/23, 11:00 am, House Judiciary 
HB 308, Relative to a Quorum For Meetings Open to the Public to Include Remote Presence, PH 
1/19/23, 1:30 pm, House Judiciary 
HR 7, Calling for The Federal Government to Preserve and Protect Medicare and Social Security 
without Cuts to Benefits, PH 1/20/23, 3:15pm, House State-Federal Relations and Veterans 
Affairs 
SB30, Relative to Membership of the New Hampshire Council on Developmental Disabilities , 
PH 1/18/23, 10:00am, Senate Health and Human Services 
 
  

Brain Injury Legislative Status Report 
 
Attached find the most recent Brain Injury Legislative Status Report for your review. 
 
Take care, 
 
 
Ellen 
Ellen M. Edgerly, Community Organizer 
Brain Injury Association of New Hampshire  
Office:  603.834.9570 
Email:  Ellen@bianh.org 
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